ABS712
City of Gearhart
Invitation to Bid
Request for Proposalis (RFP)
WATER RIGHT COMPLIANCE
AND REPORTING SERVICES

The City of Gearhart, Oregon is
seeking proposals from qualified
individuals or firms to assist with
assessing groundwater monitor-
ing, surface water monitoring, and
production well data in accor
dance with Oregon Water Re-
source Department (OWRD)
Permit G-16380 to Appropriate
Public Waters. The primary objec-
tives of the requested scope of
services are to support the City's
continuing compliance with the
Permit and fo avoid potential salt-
water intrusion into the City's
groundwater supply wells. The
RFP document can be found on
the City's website at
www.cityofgearhart.com.

All sealed proposals should be
sent, and all questions and corre-
spondence shouid be directed to
City Hall, Justine Hill, jhill@city-
ofgearhart.com, (503)738-5501
at 698 Pacific Way, PO Box 2510,
Gearhart, Oregon.

Sealed proposals will be ac-
cepted up to the hour of 2:00 pm
local time on Thursday, June 16,
2022, at City Hall, 698 Paciiic
Way, PO Box 2510, Gearhart,
Oregon 97138.
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